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TO: Board of Education
FROM: John R. Langton, Interim Superintendent
DATE: April 14, 2025

RE: Reduction In Force

BACKGROUND
The Board of Education is required to notify licensed teachers no later than April 15th of every school
year if they will be honorably dismissed for the next school year.

SUMMARY

The administration has evaluated the enrollment projections for next school year, the educational
program needs of students, and the current staffing levels of all educational programs. A position of
part time teaching is currently occupied by Betty Nordengren at Benjamin Middle School. This
position is no longer necessary to fulfill the school district’s needs. Ms. Nordengren has been informed
of this change and, following the approval of the Resolution for Honorable Dismissal of Teachers, the

appropriate notification communication will be sent by certified mail and hand delivered to Betty
Nordengren by April 15, 2025.

RECOMMENDATION(S)
I recommend that the Board approve the Resolution for Honorable Dismissal of Teachers, as presented.




